TOWN GF MARION
SPECIAL BUSINESS MEETING
JUNE 03, 2025

The Town of Marion’s Board of Aldermen met on Tuesday, June 3", 2025, at
7:00 p.m. at the Marion Fire Station for a Special Business Meeting. Members
nresent included Mayor Danny A. Smith, Alderwomen Rhonda Davis & Tina
Harris, Alderman Mark Andrews. Guests included the Chief of Police Montral
Ferguson, Water Superintendent Jimmy Caldwell & Former Clerk Johnnie
Baker. Town Clerk: Rebecca Worthington, Assistant Clerk Cheryl Geoghagan,
& Aldermen Eugene “Bubba” Hoggatt & Channing Washington were absent.

Mavyor Smith called the meeting to order. Alderwoman Harris led the
invocation, and Alderman Andrews led the Pledge of Allegiance.

Mayor Smith called for approval of the agenda. On motion by Alderwoman
Davis, seconded by Alderwoman Harris, the motion passed.

The Town Council voted to request Rebbeca Worthington’s letter of
resignation, which represents that she was terminated. She shall be paid for
her 56 unused vacation hours from the current year, 2025. We are requesting
the return of our office keys & any other town-owned eguipment that she
may have in her possession. On motion by Alderwomen Rhonda Davis,
seconded by Tina Harris. A roll call vote was taken. Davis-Yes

Andrews-No

Harris- Yes

There being no further business to come before the council, Mayor Smith
adjourned this meeting on June 3™, 2025. Upon motion by Alderman Mark
Andrews, seconded by Alderwoman Harris, the motion was unanimously
approved.

Danny A, Smith, Mayor



